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―――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――― 
UK Overseas Territories Conservation Forum is pleased to acknowledge support for this conference 

from the following sponsoring organisations and Peter Flockhart. (Others interested in exploring 

sponsorship should see https://www.ukotcf.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Note-for-

Sponsors201208.pdf and/or contact hello@ukotcf.org, cc jmales@ukotcf.org.)  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    

  
 

 

 

 

 

Music from the UK Overseas Territories and Crown 

Dependencies at the conference 
 

Whilst we cannot have social gatherings in the usual sense at the conference, we are keen to include a 

cultural flavour of the territories insofar as we can. We are keen that the 5-minute breaks halfway through 

main sessions could help with this. We invite recordings with local flavours to be submitted to the 

conference for this purpose. Ideally, these should last about 4 minutes (or be of a nature that taking 4-minute 

parts would not be problematic). These should be sent as music file attachments to hello@ukotcf.org. Those 
sending are required to make sure that there are no copyright restrictions on UKOTCF using the material in 

this way. Please supply the title, details of the musicians, any credits necessary and, if appropriate, a few 

words of context. Because information will need to be displayed during the breaks, we are not requesting 

video material. 
 

However, in the longer “meal” break, there may be opportunity to play longer pieces and even some videos, 
appropriate to the topic of the conference. Such material should not be longer than 15 minutes and ideally 
shorter. Any videos should be in mp4 format. It will probably be appropriate to send by Dropbox (our 

preferred file transfer system), rather than attachments. Because the available time may change right up to 

the conference, we cannot guarantee that all material submitted will be used – but we would not ask if we 
thought that the chance is low. The same points about those sending being required to check the copyright 

situations apply. 

 

Thanks in advance for any help in these regards.   
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